
 
December 13, 2024. 

 
PRESS STATEMENT 
 
 

AGREEMENT ON LAST-MINUTE PAYMENTS AND RECRUITMENT  
BY THE OUTGOING ADMINISTRATION. 

 
At the second meeting of the Joint Transition Team, held on Friday, December 13, 
2024, it was agreed that all ongoing significant payments, recruitments, and other 
such activities must be submitted to the Transition Team for consideration on a case-
by-case basis. 
 
This is to bring clarity to the status of these payments and recruitments and offers an 
amicable structure for satisfactorily addressing the issues involved. 
 
All public officials are, therefore, strongly encouraged to comply without fail and resist 
any undue pressures.  
 
 

 
Felix Kwakye Ofosu  
Spokesperson 
Mahama Transition Team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


